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Kitchen Fire in South Visalia home 

 

On Saturday May 3, 2014 Visalia Fire Department responded to a home located at 936 W. Princeton 
for a report of smoke coming from inside the structure.  Upon arrival, fire fighters encountered 
smoke coming from the front entrance of the residence. The owner stated that a fire had occurred on 
the stove and spread to the remaining area of the kitchen. Visalia firefighters made entry and 
extinguished a kitchen fire with no extension to the attic and other areas of the structure. No injuries 
occurred to occupants and fire personnel during this incident.  
 
A total of 13 Visalia fire personnel responded to this incident; one Battalion Chief and four engines. 
Visalia Police Department arrived on scene to assist with the flow of traffic. The cause of the fire was 
determined to be accidental, and property loss was estimated to be about $10,500.00. 
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